Democratic Radio: “Wisconsin Supports Key Provisions of Gov. Evers’ Budget”
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Marquette Law School Poll shows the majority of Wisconsinites continue to support key
provisions of Gov. Evers’ budget.

MADISON, WI — Senator Mark Miller (D-Madison) offered the Democratic weekly radio address

highlighting overwhelming public support for key provisions in Gov. Evers’ 2019-2021 budget
proposal.

The audio file of this week’s address can be found here:

https://sen-dem.cms.legis.wisconsin.gov/media/1299/sen-miller-radio-address.mp3

A written transcript of the address is below:
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